
 

 The Laurel Arts League, a non-profit organization devoted to encouraging and fostering 
the arts, is pleased to share information for our high school scholarship program.  

 Four Spring scholarships will be awarded to area students for $1,000 each. The Laurel 
Arts League Scholarship Program is open to all high school seniors attending school in, 
or residing in, Laurel/Jones County. This includes all public, private, and homeschool 
programs.  Applicants are not required to major in the visual arts should they plan to 
continue into a secondary education program. Applicants must provide an art portfolio 
as detailed below.  

 Awards will be determined on a competitive basis and require the submission of the 
following:  

● Art portfolio consisting of five to seven images of your work (all work must be 
original in fabrication and concept)  

● Two letters of recommendation (one of which must be from a current or former art 
instructor or a professional artist who is familiar with your work)  

● Completed application (available on our website at www.laurelartsleague.com ). 
Application includes information about artistic endeavors, recognition in the field, 
and financial position.  

 All applicants will be notified of results via email in late April, 2024. Payment will be 
made directly to the recipient, and recipients will be invited to a presentation ceremony 
at Lauren Rogers Museum of Art.  

 As a condition of scholarship acceptance, the winner must agree to allow the Laurel 
Arts League non-exclusive use of the art in the submitted digital portfolio for 
publications and promotions.  

 All submissions are due by Friday, April 19th, 2024.   Please direct questions to 
artsleaguescholarship@gmail.com.  

 Sincerely,  

 Ashley Kairdolf and Danielle Ashley  
 Scholarship Chairs  
 Laurel Arts League  

http://www.laurelartsleague.com/
http://www.laurelartsleague.com/

